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Dear Nicholas M. Butler School No. 23 Community, 
 
The Governor's Educator of the Year Program highlights educational innovation, student 
achievement, exemplary teaching, and important services outside the classroom environment that 
lead to student success. This celebratory program recognizes our state’s best teachers and 
educational services professionals who will be recognized at the Union County Office of Education. 
 
We are proud to announce that the 2018 Governor’s Teacher of the Year for Nicholas M. Butler 
School No. 23 was awarded to Mrs. Krystyna Jaskowski.  After a ten-year career in the dental field, 
Mrs. Jaskowski graduated Summa Cum Laude from Kean University, and began her teaching career 
at Nicholas M. Butler School No. 23 in 2008.  Currently she is the seventh grade AVID content 
teacher and teaches seventh and eighth grade science.  Mrs. Jaskowski has participated in numerous 
professional development opportunities including AVID, MISE Academy for Leadership in Science 
Education, Kean Math and Science Program and completed the PATSEL program at William 
Patterson University.  Mrs. Jaskowski serves as an officer on the School No. 23 PTO in addition 
to various school committees.  We are proud that she is part of the Nicholas M. Butler School No. 23 
family! 
 
This year’s Educational Service Provider of the Year for Nicholas M. Butler School No. 23 was 
awarded to Ms. Marie Noonan.  Ms. Noonan has served the community of Nicholas Murray 
Butler School No. 23 since September 2002.  Ms. Noonan is an advocate for our school 
community who believes that each child has unique physical, emotional, and academic needs.  
She believes that a healthy child in a safe environment is the best learner, and that supporting the 
health and wellness of our team members are essential to excellence in the classroom.  
 
Please join us in celebrating these two amazing professionals for the work they have done, and 
continue to do, for our school community and district. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Berthenia Harmon Carolina    Frederick Flowers, Jr.   Shari Koll 


